From: <Clay.Foushee@faa.gov>

Date: [Thu, Nov 10, 2011 at 7:48 AM

Subject: Re: Any updates Re: your look at the Lewis-CCR Case? Also, new
evidence received (one new file attached)

To: Jeff Lewis <reformfaanow@gmail.com>

Cc: David.Weingart@faa.gov

Mr. Lewis,

| have reviewed the documentation you forwarded to David Weingart a couple of weeks
ago. David and | have also discussed your allegations and are in agreement.

We have decided not to initiate a new investigation into your allegations. We must utilize
our resources on our top priorities, which are disclosures from current FAA employees
and new safety allegations from current certificate holders, as well as the general public.
It is neither practical, nor possible for us to look back and conduct thorough
investigations involving allegations that are now many years old, unless there is
probable cause to suspect that the alleged instances of policy non-compliance may be
on-going.

I'm sorry to have to deliver this news.
Sincerely,

H. Clayton Foushee

Director, Office of Audit and Evaluation (AAE-1)

Federal Aviation Administration National Headquarters (FOB 10A), Suite 911
800 Independence Avenue, S.W.

Washington, DC 20591

202-267-9440
202-267-9555 (fax)
Clay.Foushee@faa.gov




